*** Little Big Horn College has established a ZERO TOLERANCE for violence and
drug related activity and use. The LBHC Drug Free Workplace Task Force has
established a policy that requires violence and drug free behavior from all faculty,

staff, and students, within the campus boundaries. This means there will be several
unannounced canine searches and constant surveillance of all persons on the college
campus. All faculty, staff, students and community members will be subject to
search: Book bags, Vehicles, Cabinets, Purses, Desks, Lockers, Shelves, Makeup
Bags, Suitcases, Etc.

Drug and violence related activity will be dealt with by expulsion and referral for
arrest. LBHC complies with the federal Drug Free Workplace Act. Consider Little
Big Horn College's President’'s Executive Order of October 6, 1998.

If you have questions or want more information, please contact The Dean of
Student Services at 406-638-3106.
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